
My name is Ms. Salmons and
I am very happy to be your
teacher this year. We are going
to have so much fun learning 
this year. I can’t wait to hear
all the many wonderful things
you have been doing this 
summer. 

Red
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Home projects

I enjoy spending time
with my family

I love the beach, 
kayaking and playing  
board games.

• The first day of school will 
be on September 8th.

• There will be a meet and 
greet before school starts. TBA

Love,     Ms. Salmons, M.Ed.

Phone: 706-481-1813
Email: salmoti@boe.Richmond.k12.ga.us


